
   Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

  Community Alert 
                               Alert# P15-2-120CA 

                                                                           November 28, 2015 

Wanted for Commercial Robberies 

004th District (South Chicago) 
 

About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to residents of the South Chicago (004th) District of two recent 

robberies both of which occurred inside a chain restaurant. In each incident, the 

offender(s) entered the location and approached the counter as if attempting to make a 

purchase.  Once the register was opened, the offenders attempted to remove money from 

the register. The offenders were only successful once in their efforts. 

 

Locations of Occurrence:  

• 1900 block of East 95
th

 Street on 25 November 2015 at approximately 6:18 p.m.  

• 1900 block of East 95
th

 Street on 26 November 2015 at approximately 12:31 p.m. 

 

About The Offenders: 

• The offenders are described as being one (1) to two (2) male, black offenders believed to 

be 18 to 29 years of age, approximately 5'07" to 6'06" and 140 to 200lbs 

 

 

Safety Tips: 

• Ensure all store surveillance cameras are installed and fully operational 

• Instruct employees to remain calm if confronted by the offenders, especially if they are 

armed 

• Make efforts to secure the location so that it may be processed for evidence by law enforcement 

officers. 

• Contact neighboring establishments and ensure they are aware of the incidents. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 

including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  

Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 

Reference RD#s HY-514995 and HY-515655 


